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Comments:

I am opposed to both of the requests for variance. Overall I think the requests indicate the Proponent is 
attempting to construct a development which is too large for the site.
The lack of parking will mean that there will be nowhere for visitors to the building to park except on 
nearby residential streets.  The visitor parking space is simply not adequate. The result will not be  fair 
to the neighbors who will have to contend with the additional parking. I expect a significant increase in 
pedestrians crossing Footihills and I trust the City has already factored in the need for a traffic light at 
Ochakwin irrespective of the approval of the variance.
With respect to the reduction in setback:
This should have been included with the original submission. 
The proponent has not provided a perspective view of the overall effect and I am not satisfied that the 
resulting setback to the building face will be in keeping with the overall appearance of the 
neighborhood. 
Noise is  a concern - the reduced setback will increase the traffic noise reflected from the building face, 
back across the road and into the backyards of the residents of Robson Ave.
Is this truly a Side Yard setback or is it a Front Yard setback?
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